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An expanded Evacuation Alert has been issued by District of Squamish due to the Dryden Creek wildfire in the 

Brackendale and Tantalus Road areas of Squamish, east of Highway 99. 

You are advised to be prepared to evacuate on very short notice. 

An Evacuation Alert has been issued to prepare you to evacuate your premises or property should it be found necessary.  

Residents will be given as much advance notice as possible prior to evacuation; however you may receive limited notice 

due to changing conditions. 

You are NOT REQUIRED to evacuate at this time but BE PREPARED TO LEAVE ON SHORT NOTICE! 

 

 

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO WHEN AN ALERT IS IN EFFECT 

✓ Locate all family members or co-workers and designate a meeting point outside the evacuation area, should an 

evacuation be called while separated. 

✓ Gather essential items such as medications, eyeglasses, valuable papers (e.g. insurance), immediate care needs 

for dependents and, if you choose, keepsakes (photographs, etc). Have these items readily available for quick 

departure. 

✓ Prepare to move any disabled persons, prepare to move children.   

✓ Prepare transportation for pets, move livestock to a safe area. 

✓ Arrange to transport your household members or co-workers in the event of an evacuation order. 

✓ Arrange accommodation for your family if possible. In the event of an evacuation, Reception Centres for 

emergency assistance will be opened outside the evacuation area if required.  

✓ Monitor news sources for information on evacuation orders and locations of Reception Centres. 

 

Sign up for SquamishAlert  at www.squamish.ca/alert 

Monitor www.squamish.ca and local media stations in case the situation changes. 
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June 10, 2025 – 12:00 pm 

Pursuant to Emergency Program Act, an Evacuation Alert has been issued by the District of Squamish due to immediate 

danger to life safety due to the Dryden Creek Wildfire.  

The Evacuation Alert is being expanded from Depot Road east of Highway 99 to Tantalus Road (North of Dowad and 

Thunderbird Creek) and is in effect for the following properties shown in yellow below:  

Members of the Squamish RCMP detachment will be expediting this action. 


